Questions By Trustee Connie Prado
Consent Agenda #11: MOU between SSAISD and EISD

Question: If the districts have different academic calendars and South San students
assigned to the Edgewood DAEP will have to adhere to the EISD calendar, will that
pose any problems for the students? Answer: South San students assigned to the
DAEP in Edgewood will follow the South San Academic calendar. There is little
difference between the two calendars.

Question: The MOU indicates we will provide transportation for our students.
What are the pickup points for our students? Answer: Shepard cluster - corner of
Five Palms and Medina Base Rd.; Dwight cluster - in front of former STEEP building
across from Dwight parent center; Zamora cluster - corner of Gillette and Lytle

Question: The MOU indicates that we are paying expenses for a total of 20
students. If the Edgewood DAEP reaches capacity before our 20 students or if we
have more than 20 students to assign to the DAEP but capacity has been reached
what happens to those students? Answer: The MOU guarantees South San space
for the assignment of 20 students. If South San exceeds the 20 slots, the MOU states
that South San will pay a daily rate of $56.82 for each additional student beyond 20
students.

Question: Who will administer the STAAR/EOC tests? Answer: South San at the
student’s home campus.

Question: Are we capable of sending the appropriate personnel to conduct ARD
and 504 proceedings in a timely manner in order to comply with applicable law?
Answer: Yes



